
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
November 18, 2015 

10:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Contracting and Workforce 
 
FROM: Richard Hanna, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, November 11, 2015 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Contracting and Workforce will meet for a 
hearing titled, “Continuing Challenges for Small Contractors.” The hearing is scheduled to begin 
at 10:00 A.M. on Wednesday, November 18, 2015, in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House 
Office Building.   
 
As part of the Subcommittee’s ongoing effort to improve the competitive viability of small 
contractors, the hearing will examine two issues affecting small contractors.  First, it will look at 
issues of transparency in federal contracting programs designed to assist small businesses.  
Second, it will allow small subcontractors to explain the unique problems they face in the federal 
arena.   
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, November 16, 2015, in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Emily Murphy, Policy Director and Senior 
Counsel to the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 


